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29 May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents, Caregivers and Whānau 
 
You will be aware from media reports that members of the Primary Teachers' union, NZEI Te Riu Roa, will be 
attending special paid union meetings on Wednesday 31 May from 1pm to 3pm.   
 
Good Shepherd School will remain open for students on Wednesday afternoon.  
 
However, we invite you to take your children home after the school cross country which will finish at 
approximately 1pm if you are able. Please sign children out of school through the office. If you are unable to 
collect your children at 1pm, Good Shepherd School will remain open until 3pm for supervision. OSCA after 
school program will still be in place.  
 
 
As always, thank you for your support of your school and its teachers. 
 
--  
Ngā mihi nui 
Jane Hahn (Principal) 
Daniel Erickson  (Board Chair) 
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